
From: Scholl, Matthew (Fed)
To:  Dodson, Donna F (Fed)
Cc: Heyman, Matthew (Assoc); Stine, Kevin M. (Fed)
Subject: Re: annual report welcome letter
Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 12:23:28 PM

I think this is good.  I would not be too concerned about including everything here but, if IDM and
automation are future items, then perhaps a nod to what we are looking forward to along with PQC.
 

From: Mat Heyman 
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 at 3:12 PM
To: "Dodson, Donna F (Fed)" <donna.dodson@nist.gov>
Cc: "Heyman, Matthew (Assoc)" <matthew.heyman@nist.gov>, "Scholl, Matthew (Fed)"
<matthew.scholl@nist.gov>, "Stine, Kevin (Fed)" <kevin.stine@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: annual report welcome letter
 
Donna et al,
See what you think.
Mat
 
On Thu, Apr 13, 2017 at 7:14 PM, Dodson, Donna F (Fed) <donna.dodson@nist.gov> wrote:

Attached is a draft welcome letter for the NIST cybersecurity program annual report.  Would you
review and provide comments and edits?  I would like to send something to Patrick on Monday.
 
I still think we need to say something about what we accomplished in identity management and
security automation.  I also did not include NICE and am wondering if that should be added.
 
Thanks,

Donna
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